
From: Deb Bogar <Deb-Bogar@nacdnet.org> 
To: "Emily.Nash@wakegov.com" <Emily.Nash@wakegov.com>, "dthreatttaylor@wakegov.com" 

<dthreatttaylor@wakegov.com> 
Date: 07/19/2016 03:12 PM 
Subject: NACD Urban Agriculture Conservation Grant 
 
 
 

TO: Wake SWCD c/o Emily Nash and Dale Threatt-Taylor 
  
Thank you for submitting a proposal for NACD’s Urban Agriculture Conservation Grant Initiative. Though 
you may have seen the already-released announcement, I am pleased to notify you that your proposal 
has been approved in the amount of $50,000. We received many excellent proposals, most of which 
passed the initial pre-screening and were then read and evaluated by a separate review team. NACD 
staff member Debra Bogar will follow up with you soon on the formal agreement. Please feel free to 
contact her at deb-bogar@nacdnet.org if you have questions before then. 
  
Sent on behalf of 

Jeremy Peters, CEO 
National Association of Conservation Districts 
  
  
  

Every Acre Counts! 

Are you looking for more information and ideas for your District’s work in urban and community 

areas? Join NACD’s Urban and Community Conservation Network on Facebook. Get connected today 

at www.facebook.com/communityconservation. And check out our urban and community conservation 

pages on the NACD website at http://www.nacdnet.org/policy/urban.  
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